
FROST ROAD ELEMENTARY 
WELCOME BACK! 

 
Welcome back, we hope this message reaches you and your 
family in good health.  September is here and we are getting ready 
for the start of the new school year.  We look for to seeing your 
child(ren) soon. 
 
Students will be in session from 10:00 – 11:00 am, Tuesday, 
September 7, 2021. (No school supplies needed) 
 
On Tuesday, the students will meet in the following grade groups: 
Grade 1  Room 222   Ms. Wong 
Grade 2  Room 203   Ms. Dhillon 
Grade 3  Room 401   Ms. McLauchlin 
Grade 4  Room 302   Ms.Webster 
Grade 5  Room 406   Ms. Hoyano 
Grade 6  Room 206   Ms. Khun-Khuna 
Grade 7  Room 405   Mr. Hache 
 
Students will continue to meet and be dismissed in the above 
classes until classes are finalized.   
Once classes are finalized, students will then be informed of their 
teacher.  
 
**If you have ordered school supplies they will be distributed at a 
later date.  
 
Wednesday, September 8, 2021 will be a regular school day, start time will 
be 8:30 am to 2:30 pm. 


